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25th March 2025 
 

Dear Parents & Carers,  
 

Year 3 & 4 Dress Rehearsal, Moreton Methodist Church – Tuesday 1st April 2025   
 
Year 3 and 4 will be taking part in a dress rehearsal next week on Tuesday 1st April at 
Moreton Methodist Church in readiness for their Easter Church Service which is due to take 
place on Thursday 3rd April at 9.30am at Moreton Methodist Church.  
 
The visit will take in the morning. Children will return to school in time for lunch. Children 
will be walking to and from the church with members of staff.  
 
As part of the data collection form you completed at the beginning of the year you have 
given permission for your child to take part in trips within the local area so therefore on 
this occasion there is no need for you to complete a further consent form. 
 
If you have any queries at all, please feel free to get in contact with myself. 
 
Many thanks. 
 
Yours sincerley, 
 

Miss Blake  

Year 4 Class Teacher   


